
 

COACHES & MANAGERS UPDATE – June 9th 2010 EDITION….…. 
 
1) Thank you to all for your assistance with TEAM PHOTOS  last Saturday 5th June. A great turn out and the BBQ did not stop! 
Thanks Buck  
o If there were any team members/coaches/managers missing from your squad when the photo was being taken,  
o please email or phone Kim Clifton #0430 555 891 kim.clifton@macrobev.com ASAP 
o so that we can organize to take a photo in their Panthers jersey and we will send their details to the Photography Company 
and they will photo shop them in. 
 

2)  Calling volunteers to help with Family Fun Night. 

 
o Canteen help x 3 persons 
o Games help x 3 persons 
please ask your team/s if they can assist. 
 
Email or phone Kim Clifton. 0430 555 891 kim.clifton@macrobev.com if you can assist.  
 
3) Look out for  information about the Presentation Dinner – Saturday 4th September 2010 – 7pm. Start organising  tables of 8-10 
now as places are limited.   
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4) Notes for diary – FYI 

 Family Fun Night – Saturday 19th June 5.30-8.30pm 

 AGM – Denistone East Bowling Club – 2nd August 2010 – 8pm 

 Presentation Dinner – Denistone East Bowling Club – 4th September 2010 – 7pm 

 Presentation Day – ELS Hall – 12th September 2010 – time TBA 
 
Kick On! 
 
 
Regards, 
RYDE PANTHERS FOOTBALL CLUB COMMITTEE  
 

 
 


